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On 6/28/13, we completed the reorganization whereby Cashmere Valley Financial Corporation 
(CVYF), a bank holding company, was liquidated with Cashmere Valley Bank continuing as a 
standalone bank.

In that process, we were originally told that this change would not affect our trading symbol 
(CVYF) or our trading status.  Subsequently, FINRA (Financial Industry Regulatory Authority),
which regulates brokerage and exchange activity in the United States, determined that it was 
necessary to cease trading under the symbol CVYF and required us to re-apply for full trading 
status under a new ticker symbol, CSHX.

If shareholders have any questions regarding this transaction please feel free to contact the Bank 
President and CEO, Ken Martin, directly at 509-782-5419.    




